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11th October 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
After half term we are planning on starting a Karate Club for KS1 children.  The focus of the 
group will be self-discipline and physical movement. 
 
The club will be starting on Monday 30th October and will run from 3.15-4.00pm. 
 
If your child is interested in attending please complete the slip below and return it to me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr J. George 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Mr George, 
 
I would like my child ……………………………………………………………………………….. to attend Karate 
Club on Mondays from 3.15-4.00pm. 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 


